
Flagstaff RSU/Eustis School Department
Stratton School

65 School St., Stratton, ME  04982 
Phone:  (207) 246-2283

Fax: (207) 246-6598

                                                                                        September 16, 2020 

Dear Parents: 
      
     Next Wednesday, September 23rd, is a scheduled Early Release day. With the
exception of Pre-K students, Stratton School students will be working remotely
from home that day. Students are expected to check in with their teachers on
Wednesday and then will have school work to complete at home. Teachers will be
providing students with additional information leading up to the remote learning
day. 

     If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to call. 

Sincerely, 

             Barry O. London 
                                             Principal/Assistant Superintendent

Michael P. Shea
Superintendent 

Barry O. London
Principal / 

Asst. Superintendent

Come Grow With Us!


